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 Dear ETSD Staff and Families, 

 Highlights  :  Evesham Township Backpack & School Supply  Drive now thru Aug. 20; 
 Free/Reduced Lunch Application Packet 2022-23 now available; ETSD now hiring!; Calling all 
 potential crossing guards!; Free Summer Meal Program thru Prince of Peace Church; If 
 looking for a one-time special, educational, local event…; Opportunities and Resources. 

 Continued wishes for a wonderful summer to all our families and staff as we prepare to 
 welcome back our students in just about a month! 

 Evesham Township Backpack & School Supply Drive now thru Aug. 20 
 Evesham Township’s 2nd Annual Backpack & School Supply Drive is going on now to support 
 our students with supplies for the upcoming year. Through Aug. 20, donations can be dropped 
 off at the locations in this  School Supplies Drive  Flyer  and monetary support can be offered via 
 the QR code in the flyer. Many thanks to everyone who is donating and to the Township of 
 Evesham and Hands Uniting Generations (HUGS) for organizing this effort and support! 

 ETSD now hiring! For more info and to apply: 
 https://www.applitrack.com/evesham/onlineapp/default.aspx?all=1 
 Available positions  : Teaching positions including  special education, math, and K-6; ECC 
 counselors; substitute teachers; computer technician; Teddy Bear Academy assistant teachers, 
 bus drivers, bus aides, lunch aides, and paraprofessionals. Any questions, please contact our 
 Personnel Office at 856-983-1800 or our Director of Personnel Rich Dantinne at 
 dantinner@evesham.k12.nj.us  Joining our district is  a great way to make a difference! 

 Calling all potential crossing guards! 
 Looking to give back to our community? To help our fantastic township kids get to and from 
 school safely? Evesham Police is seeking applicants for the position of Crossing Guard. 
 Interested applicants should contact the Evesham Township Department of Human Resources, 
 located at 984 Tuckerton Rd., Marlton. Application available in the HR Office or via this link: 
 https://evesham-nj.org/government/forms/human-resources/415-employment-application/file 
 Any questions, please contact  Lieutenant Dan Burdette  at  Burdetted@eveshampd.org  or 
 856-983-1116. 
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 Free/Reduced Lunch Application Packet 2022-23 now available 
 Any interested families, please complete ETSD’s Free/Reduced Lunch application available 
 now on the Food Services webpage on our district website, or via direct link here:  Free & 
 Reduced Lunch Application Packet 2022-23  .  The US Department of Agriculture program that 
 provided free meals for all students during the pandemic  will end  with the start of the 2022-23 
 school year  . Paper copies of this packet are available  in our schools’ main offices. We strongly 
 encourage families who may be eligible to review and complete this packet as soon as 
 possible and before the start of the school year. In case of questions, please contact our 
 Business Administrator John Recchinti at 856-983-1800, ext. 5040 or via email at 
 recchintij@evesham.k12.nj.us  . 

 Free Summer Meal Program thru Prince of Peace Church 
 Prince of Peace Lutheran Church  is preparing for the  fifth year of its Free Summer Meals 
 Program. The Summer Meal Program will run June 21st to September 2. Families can pick up 
 bagged meals at the church during their regular food pantry hours: Mondays 5-7 pm or 
 Thursdays 9-11 am. This free program provides students with bagged breakfast, lunch, and 
 snacks for five days a week. All food is individual serving size and shelf stable. This  POP 
 Summer Meal Flyer  shares more info. 
 Thank you Prince of Peace for this service for our students and families! 

 If looking for a one-time special, educational, local event…(tomorrow) 
 First Oval Office Project at Clark Park with the Living History Youth Summer Institute Aug. 6, 
 10 AM-3 PM  Join the Museum of the American Revolution  at Clark Park in West Philadelphia 
 (43rd & Baltimore Avenue) where students from the Living History Youth Summer Institute 
 along with costumed living historians will set up the First Oval Office Project, a recreated 
 Revolutionary War encampment, including handsewn, full-scale replicas of General George 
 Washington's sleeping marquee, camp bed, furniture, and more that served as his mobile 
 headquarters while on campaign. This program is free and open to the public. This event is a 
 culminating public event for students participating in the Museum's Living History Youth 
 Summer Institute, part of its African American Interpretive Program. 
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 Opportunities and Resources 
 ●  Community Activities - Evesham Township School District 
 ●  August 27 -  Camp Firefly, Sat, Aug 27, free support  for bereaved children 
 ●  Family Resource:  NJ Catastrophic Illness in Children  Relief Fund 

 Sincerely, 

 Dr. Justin Smith 
 Superintendent of Schools 
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